
Jennifer LaFromboise-Wagner
PO Box 583
Browning, MT 59417
 

April 29, 2024

Corrina Guardipee-Hall
Browning School District #9
PO Box 610
Browning, MT 59417

Dear Mrs. Corrina Guardipee-Hall,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my enthusiasm for the 
opportunity to continue contributing to Browning Public School District #9 as an 
Assistant Superintendent and to discuss the possibility of a salary adjustment.

Since joining Browning Public Schools in 1997, I have been continuously
committed to our staff, students, families and community. Over the past 27
years, I have consistently strived to support the district's mission and
vision.

In 2009, I earned my Principal certificate, in 2018. I earned an EDS in Educational 
Leadership and received my Superintendent endorsement. I have been consistently in 
an administrative role since 2010 moving from BMS Assistant Principal, BES Principal 
and BHS Principal.

As I reflect on my longevity as an educator and leader in the district as well as my 
credentials, I believe that a salary adjustment should recognize my daily rate and the 
number of days that will be in my future contract (260). I believe that keeping my current 
daily rate of $497.63 is sufficient moving forward as the Assistant Superintendent.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

 

Jennifer LaFromboise-Wagner


